
HUD's mission is to create strong, sustainable, inclusive communities and quality affordable homes for all.

U. S. Department of Housing and Urban Development
Nashville Field Office
Office of Public Housing
701 Broadway, Suite 130
Nashville, TN 37203

April 24, 2025

Ralph Perrey, Executive Director
Tennessee Housing Development Agency
Andrew Jackson Building Third Floor
502 Deaderick Street
Nashville, TN 37243

Dear Mr. Perrey:

SUBJECT:  Tennessee Housing Development Agency (TN903)
2025 Streamlined Annual PHA Plan
2025 5-Year PHA Plan

Thank you for the submission of the 2025 Streamlined Annual PHA Plan and the 5-Year 
PHA Plan for Tennessee Housing Development Agency.  The plans were reviewed and 
approved, effective July 1, 2025. This letter of approval does not constitute an endorsement of the 
strategies and policies outlined in the plans.

In the administration of housing programs covered by the plans, the PHA agrees to 
comply with the rules, standards, and policies established in its approved plans, as provided in 24 
CFR Part 903 and other applicable regulations. The approved plans and all required attachments 
and documents must be made available for review and inspection at the principal office of the 
PHA during normal business hours.

If you have questions or concerns, please contact Ann L. Akbari, Portfolio 
Management Specialist, at (615) 515-8526 or via electronic mail at 
Ann.L.Akbari@hud.gov.   

Sincerely,

William L. Biggs, Director
Office of Public Housing
Knoxville/Memphis/Nashville Field Offices

cc:
Jeboria Scott, THDA Director of Section 8 Rental Assistance
Pasquel McLeod, THDA Assistant Director, Central Operations
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